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August 15, 2024

Congratulations, Cookies!

Kindergarten Cookies have been Safe, Respectful Learners and earned 10 whole class lion
heads. We have also had fantastic attendance this year and have received the Attendance
award 10 times. Well done, Cookies!

To celebrate, we have decided to coincide our reward with Book week and walk down to the
town Library fo participate in story time and activities. We will then go to Hunter Park for
lunch.

When: Tuesday, 20™ August 2024
Time: 10am - 12pm

Students will need to be in full school uniform. Lunch will be picnic in the park with hot
chips, provided on the day. If you child does not eat hot chips, please pack them a normal
lunch to take with them.

Yours kindly,

TNafhs

Terri-Lee Naden
Classroom Teacher



